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From: Elizabeth Lambe
To: Celli, Ken@Energy
Cc: Winstead, Keith@Energy
Subject: Request for evidentiary hearing extension
Date: Friday, September 30, 2016 3:49:39 PM

Dear Mr Celli,

Thank you for requesting our availability before scheduling the evidentiary hearing on 
November 15, 2016.

For the reasons below, we respectfully request a two-week postponement until November 29, 
2016.

First, I will be out of the country from November 6 until November 20. And our volunteer for 
Los Cerritos Wetlands Land Trust who has helped me so much with research and preparation 
for our participation in the AEC proceeding will also be out of town.

Second, we are now preparing to introduce evidence and witnesses at the evidentiary hearing 
for several issues we had hoped would be resolved in the Final Staff Assessment. We will 
make every effort to engage those experts and prepare for the evidentiary hearing prior to 
leaving on our trip out of the country. However, we would greatly appreciate an additional 
week after we return to fully prepare for the hearing.  This additional time will allow us to be 
better prepared, and to offer more concise presentations that will economize the Committee’s 
time while still offering a thorough presentation for consideration in the final decision.

We look forward to your reply. And if needed, we will prepare to discuss scheduling the pre-
hearing and hearing schedule on the October 14 status call. We will be prepared to discuss:

--[if !supportLists]--> -       <!--[endif]-->this request for a time extension for the evidentiary 
hearing;

--[if !supportLists]--> -       <!--[endif]-->our response to the Committee’s Tentative Ruling on 
Staff’s Motion – which we will provide in writing soon, and;

--[if !supportLists]--> -       <!--[endif]-->a brief outline of concerns we hope to address in the 
evidentiary hearing.

 We very much appreciate your consideration of our request for the evidentiary hearing to be 
scheduled for November 29, 2016.

 

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Lambe

Executive Director

Los Cerritos Wetlands Land Trust

mailto:ejlambe@verizon.net
mailto:Ken.Celli@energy.ca.gov
mailto:keith.winstead@energy.ca.gov
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